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EUROPEAN CAPITALS TRADE UNIONS’ NETWORK

XIII PERMANENT CONFERENCE ROME 23-25 SEPTEMBER 2013

Rome, 20 May 2013
Dear colleagues,

on behalf of the Organising Committee of the 13th Conference of the trade Unions of the Capital cities we would like to invite you as observers to the XIII Conference of the European trade Unions  of the capital cities.

The conference will take place in Rome on 23/25 September 2013. 
The conference will start in the afternoon on Sep. 23rd and will end at about 6pm on Sep. 25th and will be attended by two delegates from each the trade union organisation of the ECTUN network. Unfortunately, due to restrictions of the EU budget, we cannot cover your travel and accommodation expenses, but only the subsistence while in Rome.
The theme of the conference will be “The contribution of the local trade union organisations in the context of the Europe 2020 Strategy”.
As for the VISA, please check with the Italian Consulate/Embassy in your city in order to understand what the correct procedure is, so that we can issue a proper invitation.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any further information.

In solidarity, 

S. Marra – M. Fuentes - F. Fatiga
CGIL Roma e Lazio – CISL Roma e lazio – UIL Roma e Lazio
